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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Sixth Form Open Evening  - Thursday  14th November 2019 at 6.00pm 
Entrance via Sixth Form 
 
I am delighted to invite you to the above event which will be held in our Sixth Form Centre.  The 
evening will begin with a presentation setting out what progression and employment opportunities 
are available for your child. This will be followed by parents and students having the opportunity to 
discuss their options with Heads of Subject, Careers staff and outside agencies. This is an excellent 
opportunity for parents and students to collect relevant information and find out more information 
about post 16 education and the progression routes open to all students.  In addition, the Open 
Evening will be an excellent opportunity to view first-hand the excellent facilities available for Sixth 
Form students at Oldershaw. 
 
We believe it is very important to ensure that all students are placed on the right course and our Open 
Evening is part of the process which will enable our young people to make informed choices. 
 
We are very proud of our successful Sixth Form which Ofsted described as: 
 
“Students’ progress well due to good teaching and excellent curriculum opportunities, allowing 
pupils to access courses that suit their needs. Sixth Form make a valuable contribution to school 
life and the community.” 
 
We take great pride in building excellent relationships with students and parents to ensure each and 
every individual attains the success they are capable of achieving.  Last year we were delighted when 
our Sixth Form students achieved record numbers of A and A* grades on their courses. Your 
attendance at this event is essential and greatly appreciated. 
 
May I thank you for your continued support of the Oldershaw Academy. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mrs J Riley 
Head of Sixth Form 
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